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Coming Events 

16 September Whole School Assembly  2/3 Mairou 

16 September Book Week Parade @ assembly 

19 September Council Meeting 5.30pm 

23 September Early Childhood Assembly T/1 Maglasang 

The Wagaman BEAT Choir 

 
Congratulations to Ms Wong and the Wagaman BEAT choir for their ‘STELLAR’ 

performance at the Darwin Entertainment Centre last night. 
 

Edible Garden 

Dear Parents /Guardians. 

Some parents of the school are interested in 

starting an edible garden for the students of 

Wagaman Primary. We are seeking more 

interested members of the school community.  

We plan to meet today the 15th September in 

the parent room, after school at 3pm. For a 

casual discussion. If you can spare the time, 

please come and join us to throw around some 

ideas. Alternatively, you can e-mail your interest. 

michellearmstrongtl@gmail.com 

Thank you! 
 

Fire Sale - Old Uniform Shirts Term 4 bargain 
 

Excess Stock old style Wagaman green shirts for 

sale in sizes 10, 12, 14 & 16 

$15.00 each or two for $20.00 
 

Wagaman Playgroup Friday 9am – 11am 

Parents and extended family members are 

welcome to attend. Bring a piece of fruit to 

share for Morning Tea, tea and coffee provided. 
 
 

Dear Parents 

Communication is a key life skill and a 

foundation of literacy. 

Our photos today tell the story of how engaging 

the act of reading can be. 

A few minutes spent reading or being read to, 

will accelerate the rate of development in a 

child. 

The art of speaking and listening is also critical. 

Today we have included a reading from our 

Parenting Ideas website that we subscribe to.  It 

provides a guide to how to deal with 

inappropriate language that you may hear 

children use.  Children aged 0-8 years are in their 

formative years and need guidance in social 

development. How we speak is a part of that, 

school has a code of conduct that we promote 

and we know that families also have 

expectations.  Our Tribes approach speaks of 

Mutual Respect and Appreciations (no put 

downs).   

Standards may change, but the job of parents 

has not altered. Teach kids to use language that 

does not offend others. The message to get 

across to the next generation is - if it is offensive 

then choose other words or say nothing at all! 

This also applies when online.  Our Youth 

Engagement officer, Constable Nic, gave a 

presentation on Cyber safety to our upper 

primary last week. It was a timely reminder that 

you have to be cautious about what you text or 

share via social media. The adage of "is this 

something that you would share with your 

grandmother?" Is a useful rule to heed. 

If you wish to have access to more readings on 

this topic, please contact me at the school 

Michele Cody - Principal 
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Every Child, Every Day - improving student enrolment, attendance  

and participation is everybody’s responsibility and everyone’s business. 

 

Literacy and Numeracy Week Activities 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Book Character Parade 

Students are invited to dress in their 

favourite book character costume 

for our Book Character Parade at 

assembly tomorrow. Bring along the 

book that your character is in. 

Book vouchers for the best two 

dressed students from each early, middle and 

upper primary. 

 

Book Quiz Winners 

Middle Primary  

‘The Double J’ 

Jayde Stitfold, Jade Tupe, Jayla Thorne, Rahni 

Tiller, Kassinda Pollo & Hanna Rautoka-Smith 

 

Upper Primary  

‘Book Lords’ 

Kyuss Timbs, Wei Jie Zheng, Willem van Sambeek, 

Ezra Higlett, Damien Sutherland and  

Shaneiya Austral 

 
 

Reminders 

Due to the change in weather please ensure 

students have; 

 Hats 

 Water bottles 

 Early childhood – spare clothing 

 Update you details at the front office as 

soon as they change. 
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Short article: 

Mind their *#!!*!# language 

by Michael Grose 

 

What do you think when you hear kids swear in public? 

If you’re like me, you feel decidedly uncomfortable when kids of any age turn the air blue with profanities. Swearing 

shows lack of respect for others, and also a lack of awareness for their surroundings. 

Teaching kids to use appropriate language is trickier now than in the past. For a start, standards have changed where 

many words, such as the F word, that were deemed inappropriate in the past are often heard on radio and seen in 

mainstream newspapers. And words that everyone agrees are inappropriate are frequently used in public forums, to 

the point that the boundaries of appropriateness have become blurred. 

Standards may change, but the job of parents hasn’t altered. That is, to teach kids to use language that doesn’t 

offend others. Whether it’s teasing or swearing it’s all the same. If it’s offensive then choose other words, or say nothing 

at all is the message to get across to the next generation. 

 

Socially-smart kids alter their language 

Socially-skilled kids of all ages will adjust their language to suit the situation they are in. They may speak one way with 

their friends, but use a completely different vocabulary when they are with adults. They are aware that what works 

with their best friend just won’t cut it when you are in grandma’s company. This awareness shows social acuity, and a 

flexibility to adjust to different environments. It needs to be extended to all sorts of situations including where adults 

and younger children are present. 

 

Take a long, hard look at er...yourself!  

It’s also helpful to examine your own choice of language  to judge if it is an acceptable model for your children. Yep, 

sometimes kids will pick up their parents’ language and repeat it at the worst possible time such as when relatives are 

over.   

The job of adults is to develop a sense of social awareness in the next generation so they can easily navigate a variety 

of different groups and social situations. Teaching appropriate language use is at the very heart of teaching kids to be 

socially-skilled. That’s something we all should swear by! 

Things to remember when kids swear: 

  

 Avoid over-reacting when your kids swear. Look for the reason.   

 Discuss with older children the concept of matching their language with the audience. 

 Nip it in the bud before it becomes habit-forming. 

 Use a penalty of fine system when kids swear in front of you.   

 Model the language you want kids to use.  

 

 

https://plus.google.com/111719703506862833273?rel=author

